CAMBRIDGE MARKETS
SYDNEY

20" September 2019

DA Assessment
Address: Harbord Bowling and Recreation Club on Bennett 5t

Dear Council,

Please find following our application and accompanying documentation for a DA to commence a
weekly produce market on a Sunday, on the grounds of Harbord Bowling and Recreation Club. We
are excited to collaborate with a bocal bowling club that has such strong ties to its local community
and to bring this much wanted community event to fruition.

We have the full support of the Harbord Bowling Club and have both a written and digital petition
with hundreds of signatures in support of this initiative, and in fact won a Northern Baaches Council
tender to hold a produce market in the area. The tender was in response to community feedback
which identified the demand for a weekly local market.

The site has been chosen as we believe it to be perfectly suited to this type of event and It will
activate an underutilised venue which Is free, open and available to the public.

We are experienced market operators with a passion for fresh produce direct from farmers and
organics. We successfully operate a twice per week market at the Entertainment Quarter with over
90 stalls every week. We also operate large festival style markets in and around Sydney. For more
information on our company and the markets we run please head to our website:
https://cambridgemarkets.com.au/

Please ket us know if you require any further information regarding any detalls contained within our
application,

Warm Regards,

Madealienne Anderson
Director and Co-Faunder



